
You could not, would not, 

want to miss, 

a celebration quite like this, 

George Long Elementary  

is where we’ll be, 

March 21stcome and see. 

           Dinner, books, and games to play,        
5:30-7:00pm 

           is how long you’ll stay. 

 

Family Night 

Please return this RSVP to your school office by:  Thursday,  March 15th. 

                 * Only 1 RSVP per family is needed 

 

Child’s  Name:______________ 

Adult’s Name:_______________ 

Email:__________________________ 

Number of adults eating dinner:____   Children eating dinner:____ 

Free dinner! 

Free books for kids! 

Gift card drawing! 

Join us for a night 

of laughter,   

learning, and  

rhyming fun... 

something to do for  

everyone! 


